
 
Preschool Parking Lot Instructions 

 
We have attached the elementary school’s parking lot instructions 
so you can have the whole picture of all that happens on our 
campus. We want to make your arrival and departure to the 
preschool a pleasant experience. We are grateful for your 
patience in the parking lot. 
 

• All preschool parents need to park in the Wellington Street 
side of the parking lot. Remember, all students must be 
signed in and out by an adult each day. (The Fruit Street lot 
is for Elementary and Jr. High drop off. It is very busy and 
not safe for our preschool parents to be walking through.  

• The Fruit Street parking lot gates will be closed at  
8:30 a.m. each morning and won’t reopen until 3:00 p.m. for 
the afternoon Elementary pick up time. 

• Enter the Wellington parking lot through the first driveway, 
(closest to Tustin Ave.) and exit through the second 
driveway.  

• Please drive slowly (5 miles an hour) through the parking lot 
and obey all traffic personnel. 

• We encourage you to bring your child early, between  
8:00 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. to avoid the crunch time from  
8:15-8:35 a.m. 

• The parking spaces along the back wall are for school and 
church staff only. 

• Please do not park in the handicap spaces unless you have 
the proper identification. You can/will be ticketed by the 
Santa Ana Police Department. 

• The parking lot across the street from Calvary on Wellington 
and the medical buildings adjacent to Calvary are “out of 
bounds” to preschool and school parking. Those parking in 
these lots are subject to tow at owner’s expense. 

 

Jesus First, Education Second, All in Excellence 
“But grow in the grace and knowledge of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ…” 2 Peter 3:18 

	
  


